Fall 2020 Delaware Psych Center COVID-19

Due to COVID-19 restrictions, all visitors (including students) to Delaware Psych Center will be required to have their Temperatures checked upon arrival and anyone with a Temperature reading of 100 F and above will not be allowed in.
Wearing of masks will always be required while in our building without any exceptions.
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